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Happy Friday!
Starting a new school year is always so
exciting! We’d like to extend a warm
welcome to our new families and a sincere
thank you to our returning families. We had a
wonderful summer and look forward to
another successful year of learning, fun, and
growth.

Sincerely,
Your Merryhill Admin Team

SEPTEMBER NEWSSEPTEMBER NEWS
Back to School!

 A note from the teacher: 

Spirit Week:

Thank you :

Important Dates:

9/23 - Pumpkins! Wear anything
orange or with pumpkins!

9/24 - Plaid and Flannels!

9/25 - Hat Day!

9/26 - Pajama Day!

9/27 - Spooks in September
(Halloweeny Things)

9/2 - CLOSED for Labor Day

9/8 - Grandparents Day

9/16 & 9/17 - Picture Days!

9/27 - End of the Month
Folders go home!

We  want to thank everyone who
participated in our Back-to-
School night! It was a great
opportunity spend time getting to
know our families and teachers!
We hope it gave a positive start
to the year ahead! 



As we get ready to kick off a new school year, we
want to make sure you’re kept in the know. In
addition to this newsletter, our website's “For

Parents” section also includes links to our menu,
monthly calendar, and school year calendar. If you’re
not currently receiving photos and daily reports for

your child, you can easily change this by
downloading the Links 2 Home app on your phone

from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store. After
downloading, you can register with the same email

address that you used to enroll your child in our
school.

Back to School
Welcome

Online Family Communication

Things we’re looking forward to!
Picture Day will be on Monday, 9/16 and Tuesday,

9/17!
The FIRST DAY OF FALL is Sunday, September 22nd!
Our Fall Festival is coming up in October! Date TBD!
Parent-teacher conference dates will be announced

soon! We are looking forward to it!



“Miss Peyton

is the best.”

-Evie M.

Our beloved Miss Peyton is moving on to bigger and
brighter things. Although it doesn’t get much bigger

or brighter than our Merryhill family. :)
Her last day will be Thursday, September 12th. As a
parting gift, and a way of saying “Thank you for all
you’ve done!“, we have asked a few of our students

to let us know how much they love her.

“She is
beautiful.”
-Luna S.

“She protects

us.”
-Daniel B.

“she brings
us stuffies.”

-Clark H.


